
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

We have a change in our Jumping June event date due to a very busy end of term! 

 

On Monday 23rd of June we will be holding our sponsored event, Jumping June for Junior School 

(Years 0-3) and our Senior School event will be on Thursday 26th of June!  

 

Are you Fundraising? 

The effort and enthusiasm from students this far has been fantastic but, as we are still a little 

way off reaching our goal, we are reminding families that there is still time to participate. This is 

done through online fundraising, where there is no limit to what can be achieved.  

 

Go to www.jumpingjune.co.nz and create a student profile page and share your online 

fundraising link via SMS, Email and Social Media. 

 

If you are currently fundraising, THANK YOU! We hope you will continue to share your link and 

fundraising for the school. 

 

About the Day 

Jumping June is all about Fun! Your children will get to come on the day and skip with their fellow 

classmates, friends and students... sometimes even the teachers get involved! This will be one 

of the most exciting days on our school’s calendar, with everyone’s participation the aim, so 
please make sure they attend on the day!  

 

We invite any whanau who are available to attend our Jumping June event and be a part of the 

excitement alongside their child. On both event days, the event will run from 9am-11am.  

 

Prizes 

In addition to supporting the Heart Foundation, students who raise just $10 or more will be able 

to choose a prize! They can start ordering from the 1st of July 2025 until the 18th of July 2025 

Remember, ordering online is the best way to ensure you get what you’d like, so please get 

online! 

 

 

PTO FOR FAQ’s 

 

 

 

 

http://www.jumpingjune.co.nz/


Frequently Asked Questions 

 

What should my child wear to the event? 

Bring a change of clothes for your child to change into for the event that are sun safe, and that 

they can run around in.  

 

What should my child bring to the event? 

A few things you should pack are:  

● A Water Bottle 

● Hat 

● A Change of Clothes 

● Sunscreen 

● Snacks 

● Sunglasses (if preferred)  

● A pair of Running Shoes  

 

 

What if my child has a medical condition? (e.g. Asthma etc.) 

 

For asthmatic children, ensure they have their Ventolin/Asmol and Spacer with their class 

teacher or an adult attending the event 

 

As this is a physical event, please notify the teachers on the day of any relevant medical 

conditions and any potential treatments they may need to know. 

 

Thank you, good luck and happy fundraising!  

 

For any further questions: Please email Aimee Jeffrey (Lead jumping June Co-ordinator) 

aimeej@cgschool.ac.nz 

 

 

 

 

 


